
Al-Sheikh received the German
representative
This  morning,  I  received  the  German  representative,  His
Excellency Ambassador Oliver Owcza.

We  discussed  the  latest  political  developments,  and
preparations for President Abbas’ visit this month to Germany,
and highlighted the bilateral relations between Palestine and
Germany.
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